
 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

CROWN VALLEY 

& FORBES ROAD 

Sewer and Water Improvements 

WHAT: Alliance Residential Builders will be installing sewer and 

water improvements at the intersection of Crown Valley Parkway 

and Forbes Road.  

Traffic will be restricted on both streets, but open travel lanes will 

be maintained.  For your safety, please drive cautiously in the 

construction zone, and avoid the area if possible. 

WHEN: Beginning April 2, 2017, and continuing for up to 60 

days. The work will occur at night, from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m.    

PHASING 

Project will begin 

on Forbes, south 

of Crown Valley, 

then move to the 

intersection and 

to Forbes, north of 

Crown Valley. 

──── 

METROLINK 

Access to the 

Laguna Niguel/ 

Mission Viejo 

Metrolink Station 

will be 

maintained. 

However, 

motorists should 

expect delays and 

plan accordingly. 

──── 

QUESTIONS 

Contact the 

Laguna Niguel 

Public Works 

Department at 

949-362-4337. 

 


